
 
 

 

Year 2 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

 

22nd  November 2019 
 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Visited the Fire Station! The class were very excited beforehand! They wrote questions that they 

wanted to ask the firefighters in the morning and then bombarded the firefighters with in the 

afternoon! We got to try on uniform, sit in the fire engine, ask our question and (the best bit) were 

allowed to use the hose and squirt water! Thank you so much to Luke Donovan and Richard Cushion 

for helping to organise this. 

 Continued our topic of money. The children are finding totals and making the same amount in 

different ways. Many would benefit from money counting practise at home –so raid the money 

boxes! 

 Used the chrome books for Maths Whizz 

 Played an increasingly complicated passing and moving game in PE 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Continuing our topic of money, this will included reinforcing counting and coin recognition for some 

and for the more confident; giving change, finding difference and two-step problems 

 Planning and writing a letter from the Sky People to the Rabbit about stealing the fire 

 Starting rehearsals for our nativity.  

 

Homework 

Spellings, reading and Maths Whizz please .  

Homework is in their folders. Please return by Wednesday. 

 

Further information and Key Events 

The next library visit is Tues 3rd of Dec, please let me know if you can come along. (9.30-10.30ish)  

 


